

U-23 European Championships

August 12, 2020

Information Letter no. 18-2020

Dear Member Federations,

Due to the current state of the global pandemic COVID-19, the Czech Fencing Federation is forced to withdraw from the organization of the U-23 European Championship in Liberec. Given the fact that FIE and EFC are still working on finalising the FIE and EFC calendars for the new 2020/2021 season, the EFC Comex has decided to cancel the 13th edition of the U-23 European Championships in 2020.

Pursuant to the decision of the Congress in Dusseldorf, the 13th edition of European Championships was awarded to Vicenza (ITA) and will be organized between May and June in 2021.

Best regards,